

# Royal Montrose Mercantile

## January 2024 Newsletter

#### **Exciting New Year Ahead!**



Welcome to our January Newsletter and Happy New Year to you all!

2024 promises to be a very exciting year for the RMMGC as we prepare to move back into our enhanced clubhouse. ANTICIPATED timescales are as follows:

Sunday 28th January 2024: kitchen closes at the end of the day.

Weekend of Saturday 10th/Sunday 11th February 2024: move back into our newly refurbished

\_\_\_\_

#### Fundraising Update



Our total now stands at an amazing £30,026.92! Less than £5000 to go until we reach our target!

A huge thank you to everyone who has helped us achieve this. We truly appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at one or more of our forthcoming fundraising events, detailed below.

## Social Events



We are having a **Coffee Morning on Saturday 20th January**. Tickets cost £4 each and include tea/coffee and home-baked scones. As always, donations of raffle prizes would be gratefully received.

Do you enjoy a guid Hieland knees up? Then Friday 26th January will be richt up yer street. Join us for haggis, neeps, tatties and dancin' to mark the national bard's birthday. Tickets for oor Burns Supper Ceilidh Night can be purchased from the bar.

Tickets for the Live Music Night with Sorella on Saturday 17th February, our first social event in our newly refurbished clubhouse, have sold out. However, the bar staff are accepting names to be added to a waiting list.

### Monthly Prize Draw Winners



This month's winners, drawn at a recent Board Meeting are:

1st prize – £100 – Ken Johnston 2nd prize – £50 – Doug Stenzel 3rd prize – £25 – Jane Stock

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw, please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you.